
October 8, 2024 

Terrence D. McCracken 

FOIL Officer 

Erie County Water Authority 

295 Main St., Room 350 

Buffalo, NY 14203-2494 

Re: FOIL Request for documents related to Area Number 2 

Restoration Project No 202400012 

Dear Mr. McCracken: 

The New York Foundation for Fair Contracting (NYFFC) is a not-for-profit organization 

established to “level the playing field” in public works for the benefit of contractors, workers, and 

taxpayers. The NYFFC requests the following information pursuant to the New York Freedom of 

Information Law (“FOIL”), Public Officers Law § 87 et seq., including: 

• Copies of the Russo Development’s completed bid submission, the required attachments, and any

submitted documents required of them prior to award.

• Copies of all certified payrolls submitted for work performed on Area Number 2 Restoration

Project No 202400012.

o Copies of inspection reports regarding work performed to the same.

Electronic copies are preferred if possible. If electronic records are not possible, we 

consent to pay a .25 cent copying fee and will send payment once the number of pages is 

established.  If the cost of the request is to exceed $50, please contact the undersigned prior to 

making the copies. If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (716) 387-4052 

or by email at thenderson@nyfaircontracting.org. Thank you for your time and consideration 

with regard to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Henderson 

New York Foundation for Fair Contracting 
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